

Vancouver Chapter Harley Owners Group Business Meeting – September 10, 2011

The meeting came to order by Director Vern Bye at 10:02 am at Trev Deeley Motorcycles Conference Room.

There were no new members present at today's meeting and almost everyone rode today.

NEWS from Trev Deeley Motorcycles (Chapter Sponsor):

Sherri spoke on behalf of the store.

- There is a new Men's Mesh Jacket (with liner) available for \$360. It has high illumination. We also have a high visibility rain suit and heavier jacket available for sale.
- We have a Promotion with Miller Genuine Draft Beer. There are Scratch & Win Cards with each purchase that if you are an "Instant" winner, you could receive a MGD Ball Cap, T-Shirt, or Tin Bucket. You can also sign the back of the card and be entered to win the Grand Prize MGD Harley-Davidson Prize Pack (\$300 Gift Certificate and a MGD Leather Jacket). There is only one entry per person. Grand Prize draw barrel at the West Reception Desk.
- Sunday, Sept 11, 2011 is the 10th Anniversary of 9/11 Memorial Ride. Ride begins at the River Rock Casino, Richmond and proceeds to the Peace Arch Border Crossing. Breakfast will be available at 6:00 am. Marshalling begins at 7:00 am. The Ride leaves at 8:00 am.
- Sunday, Sept 18, 2011 Trev Deeley Motorcycle Demo Day. Registration begins at 9:00 am. 1st ride leaves at 10:00 am. We are looking for volunteers for Road Captains, Traffic Control and Data Entry. Any assistance from the H.O.G. Chapter members would be appreciated. Thank you to those who do volunteer.
- Sunday, Oct 2, 2011 Vancouver Toy Run and Trev Deeley Motorcycles After Burner Party. The Toy Run assembles at Coquitlam Centre and leaves at 10:00 am and travels to the PNE Grounds. Following this, come join us here at the store for "Hot Soup and Coffee". The party begins at 11:00 am and goes to 2:00 pm.
- The Vancouver H.O.G. specials in the store for the next three months (Sept, Oct, Nov) are 12% off Security Systems, Storage items, and Heated Gear.

Vern indicated that the Canadian National H.O.G. Rally was held in Kamloops this year. Unfortunately, our Western Regional Director for H.O.G., Cliff Randal, passed away just before the rally took place. He had held this position for approximately 12 years and will be sorely missed. A number of chapter members had the honour to work with Cliff during the Western Regional Rally that was held in Maple Ridge in 2000. Cliff was always present at large H.O.G. functions.